
MEMORANDUM 

 

DATE:  August 19, 2021 
 

TO:  Santé Physicians  
 

FROM: Kelly Lilles, Director, Physician Services 
 

RE:  Valley Children’s Hospital & ChildNet Medical Associates 

               

 

We are excited to share that Santé Physicians entered into an agreement with Valley Children’s 

Hospital and ChildNet Medical Associates, to help provide health care to the children of our 

valley.  

 

 

What does it mean for Santé providers? 

 

 Effective September 1, 2021, Santé providers can now refer their patients to Valley Children’s 

Hospital and to ChildNet specialist providers. 

 

 Santé providers are no longer required to submit prior authorization for services that are not 

listed on the prior authorization form when referring members to Valley Children’s Hospital and 

to ChildNet specialist providers. 

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Santé’s Customer Service Department at  

(559) 228-5410. 


